
 

 

Call for Papers 
International Technical Convention – Singapore / 
Kuala Lumpur  
Sunday 9th to Friday 14th October 2011 

Singaporean & Malaysian Rail Markets 
The IRSE Committee invites technical papers for presentation at the October 2011 
International Technical Convention. The theme for the meeting is “Singaporean & 
Malaysian Rail Markets”. The program will cover signalling, control and communications in 
Singapore & Malaysia, particularly looking at the latest projects and innovation, the S&T 
strategy for the region, local issues and operations practice and the most advanced 
infrastructures in the region.   

Papers are invited on any subject within the theme. Singapore and Malaysia are very 
dynamic with lots of challenging projects going on and more to come in the future 
(resignalling, extension, new lines using the latest technologies). Do you have insights to 
share? 

Can you explain: 

How high availability is achieved? 

How capacity is optimized? 

How modern telecom networks facilitate railway operations? 

How signaling, control & communications technology will support delivery of the strategic 
vision for the metro and mainline railways in years to come? 

 

Abstract Submission 
Papers must have a strong engineering content and be “fluff free”. Please do not offer 
system or project descriptions. It is the engineering that underlies the system that is of 
primary interest. 

Authors are invited to submit an abstract in English of around 300 words. All submissions 
will be peer-reviewed and assessed on originality and technical quality. The file format for 
your abstract should be *.doc(x). All authors must submit their abstracts before the closing 
date of 4th July 2011  
 
Please forward abstracts to arnaud.besse@thalesgroup.com or contact on +65 6424 8183 
for further information. 
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